
 
 

 

Kailasapuram, Trichy-620014 

  

 

Welcome to the newsletter of 2023-2024.with the sight to develop and increase 

our methods of communication, we unwrap this year 2023-2024 with bundle of joy and 

hope. 

 On 12.06.23: we started our new academic year. Students were enlightened by our 

respected principal to maintain discipline inside and outside of the school campus. 

Teaching and non-teaching facility welcomed the students.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

ANNUAL TRAINING CAMP (NCC) 

        3rd to 12th June 2023, we are proud to say that 20 NCC Cadets attended 

Annual   training camp at Nehru memorial College, Trichy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

13th June, 2023: During morning assembly, our principal gave away the 

certificates to our NCC cadets those who have completed their training from 

3rd to 12th June at Nehru memorial College, Trichy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

14th June, 2023: It’s the day of joy for LKG to Grade V students to keep 

their tiny feet inside the school campus. 

  

 

 



 
 

 

 

  

 

15th June, 2023: 

A feather in our cap! Mr.John Basco was promoted to the rank of 

Second officer in NCC. 

He was applauded by our principal 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

16th June 2023: Our loveliest morning assembly in Nursery block 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

  

19th June 2023: Selection process for NCC held today. Students from Grade 

VIII voluntarily participated and the selection was done by 2 TN Battalion 

Military Officer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 

19th June 2023: 

                 “Art is the silent expression of thoughts, feelings and   experiences “   

Our school has organised the "Festival of Expressions" an Art Festival 

through Kalakendram, DAV Chennai. Many of our students actively 

participated in the event. These kind of events not only give them the 

opportunity to show case their talents but also motivate them to be self-

confident. We appreciate all the parents who encouraged and supported their 

wards to take part in this event.  

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

20th June 2023: “Continuous effort-not strength or intelligence-is a key to unlocking our   

potential” 

 Annual Sports day field event was started with full enthusiasm. 

 

  

Courage are of two types. Physical and Moral courage exhibited here. 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

21st June 2023:  “Yoga makes us find the peace which lies within us”  

           As per the order of our 2 Tamil Nadu Battalion NCC, we celebrated International day of     

yoga.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

21st June 2023:   

A small training was given to the students by Mrs.Sangeetha, 

 NIT Professor, in the morning assembly to observe the silence of God.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

21st June 2023:  Red Ribbon Club 

Girls from standard 6th to 12th attended a programme conducted by Female Empowerment Movement 

of India.  

Miss P.Rani explained about girl's personal hygiene during menstruation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

22nd June 2023: “Learning is a treasure that will follow its owner 

everywhere” Students got best performance award for the year 2022-2023 from Mr.J.Vijaya 

Raghavan, Senior Branch Manager, LIC of India, and Thiruverumbur Branch. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

24th June 2023: 

Awareness programme was conducted based on child abusement. The 

program was presided over by Mrs Mangaiyarkarasi Inspector of Police, All 

women’s Police station, Thiruverumbur and Mrs Charumathy, Advocate and 

Social worker. Pocso act was explained in detail. The programme was very 

informative. We thank our principal sir for arranging this programme. 

 Top scorers in the board examinations were also felicitated by Ms Alina, a 

Social worker during RRC programme. 

 

 

 

 


